
 

 

 
 
January 8, 2024 
 
 
Eve Tapper, Town Planner 
Hanover Planning Board 
550 Hanover Street 
Hanover, Massachusetts 02339               
 
 
RE: Special Permit/Site Plan Review, Case 23-14 

Merchants Row Expansion 
2103 Washington Street 
Hanover, Massachusetts 

 
      
Dear Ms. Tapper and Planning Board Members: 
 
Acting on behalf of the Applicant for the above referenced project, Merrill Engineers and Land Surveyors 
hereby requests the Hanover Planning Board continue the Public Hearing scheduled for January 8, 2024 
until the next available hearing scheduled on January 22, 2024.  This will allow additional time to receive 
the peer review and provide supplemental information to the Planning Board to address review 
comments.  

         
Should you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact this 
office. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
MERRILL ENGINEERS AND LAND SURVEYORS 

 
___________________________ 
Deborah W. Keller, P.E. 
Director of Engineering 
 
cc:   
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